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• Biomass boiler 
installed  

• April 2012 
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• Fuel supply 
was a big 
problem 

• Idea for new 
business 
May 2012 

Lakes Biomass 



  

• Grant to establish business – August 2012 

Lakes Biomass 



  

• Grant to improve existing woodland -       
       December 2012 
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• Continued growth and development 
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